Knowstone Dance Club report 2019

The dance club continues to run well with numbers varying from twenty to forty people of varying
ages attending every other Wednesday from the beginning of October to the beginning of April each
season with music provided by Ben Chapman at the electric organ and occasionally myself with
CD's.

This last season, together with money raised at three Saturday night dances,our club raised £720 for
our local charity. We were pleased to present a cheque for £1250, which represented the amount
raised by ourselves and our sister dance club at Yeo Mill, West Anstey village hall, to the friends of
South Molton Hospital for the physiotherapy unit there.

Our next season starts on Wednesday 9" October from 7.30pm until 10pm, with a break for tea,
coffee and biscuits, for the princely sum of £2.50 per person each night.

Beginners are welcome. We dance sequence and some ballroom steps to very pleasant music.
Please come along and give it a try.

If you want to know more, contact me - Ken Dykes on 01398 341570



